
This release has been issued for public information and notification purposes only. 

Please refer to the document(s) published in the Federal Register for specific details and requirements of subjects announced here. 

Marine Safety Information Bulletin 
 

Commandant MSIB Number:  018/12 

U.S. Coast Guard Date:  September 27, 2012 

Directorate of Marine Safety, Security & Stewardship Contact:  Mr. Jeff Ludwig 

2100 Second Street, SW, Stop 7355 Phone:  (202) 372-1061 

Washington, DC 20593 E-Mail:  Jeffrey.A.Ludwig@uscg.mil 

 

 

 

Hull Identification Numbers for Recreational Vessels 
 

The U. S. Coast Guard (USCG) today published a Federal Register notice requesting public comments 

regarding the existing regulatory requirement to indicate a boat’s model year as part of the 12-character Hull 

Identification Number (HIN).  Under current regulations in 33 CFR part 181, the HIN must consist of 12 

characters, the last two of which indicate the boat’s model year.  The notice requests public comments on 

whether the USCG should continue requiring  model year as part of the HIN or change the regulatory definition 

of “model year.” 
 

The notice may be reviewed at http://www.regulations.gov docket number: USCG-2012-0843. 

 

For more information, please contact Mr. Jeff Ludwig, Office of Auxiliary and Boating Safety, Program 

Management Branch, U.S. Coast Guard; by phone at (202) 372-1061 or e-mail to Jeffrey.A.Ludwig@uscg.mil.  
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